Contacting Your Dealer: To limit any possible inconvenience, we recommend that you contact your
Chevrolet dealer as soon as possible to schedule an appointment for this repair. By scheduling ar
appointment, your dealer can ensure that the necessary parts will be available on your scheduled
appointment date. Should your Chevrolet dealer be unable to schedule a service date within a
reasonable time, you should contact the Chevrolet Customer Assistance Center between the hours of
8:00 AM and 11:00 PM, EST, Monday through Friday. They can be reached at 1.800.630.2438. The
deaf, hearing impaired, or speech impaired should call Text Telephone (TTY), 1.800.833.2438.

If, after contacting the Chevrolet Customer Assistance Center, you are still not satisfied that we have
done our best to remedy this condition without charge and within a reasonable time, you may wist to
write the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 400 Seventh Street, SW,
Washington, DC 40990; or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-
9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov.

Customer Reply Form: The enclosed customer reply form identifies your vehicie. Presentation o’
this form to your dealer will assist in making the necessary correction in the shortest possible time. If
you no longer own this vehicle, please let us know by comgleting the form and mailing it back to us.

Reimbursement: The enclosed form explains what reimbursement is available and how to request
reimbursement if you have paid for repairs for the recall condition.

Courtesy Transportation: If your vehicle is within the New Vehicle Limited Warranty your dealer may
provide you with shuttle service or some other form of courtesy transportation while your vehicle is at
the dealership for this repair. Please refer to your Owner's Manual and your dealer for details on
courtesy transportation.

Recall Information Online: More information about this recail, including answers to frequently aslced
questions, can be found at the Owner Center at My GMLink. This free online service offers vehicle and
ownership related information along with tools tailored to your specific vehicle. To join, visit
http://www.gm.com/recall, and enter your vehicle's 17-character vehicle identification number (VIN),
shown on the enclosed customer reply form.

Federal regulation requires that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall notice must forward a copy of
this notice to the lessee within ten days.

We are sorry to cause you this inconvenience; however, we have taken this action in the interest of
your safety and continued satisfaction with our products.
Chevrolet Motor Division

General Motors Corporation
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